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Peace – a gift for all our futures
Remembering NFPB in your will 

Looking  back  at  more than a  century  of  history  of  the  Northern
Friends Peace Board is inspiring and humbling.  Friends were seized
with a vision and a passion in 1913 when NFPB was set up, on the
cusp of  the first  world  war.  That  commitment  has  sustained and
continues to sustain both the organisation and the many people it
has  reaches  through  its  work,  promoting  peace  and  supporting
those facing the challenges of acting for peace in a violent world.
Our existence is a legacy of those Friends in 1913.



The income from Area and Local Meetings still forms the core of our
financial planning.  Additional funds from grants, gifts and legacies
left to us give us added financial certainty and encouragement to
keep developing our work in new ways. 
 

Please consider leaving Northern Friends Peace Board a gift in your
will. Our work for peace has deep roots and we still have much to
do.    

From early  in  the 20th Century,  Northern Friends have created a
legacy which informs and motivates us still.  We hope in our turn to
be able to leave a valuable legacy into the future. Help and join with
us in our work to sow the seeds of peace.                             

For more information about Northern Friends Peace Board, contact:
Philip Austin, NFPB Co-ordinator, Quaker Meeting House

50 Silverwell Street, Bolton BL1 1PP
 01204 382330          nfpb@gn.apc.org         http://nfpb.org.uk

For guidance on leaving a legacy, visit:
https://www.quaker.org.uk/documents/legacy-information-sheet 

https://www.quaker.org.uk/documents/legacy-information-sheet

